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       BHSP continues to hum with activity and progress.  The 
Grant Committee has secured funding for the Library, and 
adjoining corridor. This should be almost completed by this 
time next year. We thank Gene Roberts, Betsy Boxer, Carol 
Pershe and others for their hard work. 
     The Fund Raising Committee has been its usual busy and 
effective self. We have had a 5k run, a raffle, a yard sale, and a 
bake sale (in conjunction with Bath Fest).  Claudia Alligood is 
the straw that stirs that committee. 
      Nelda Ormond, in addition to being Treasurer, is the 
Membership Chair. She has steadily increased our membership   
base. 
      Sandra Harrison, Building Committee chair, has worked 
tirelessly to complete the roof and begin architectural work on 
the library and adjoining corridor. 
     All of the BHSP Board members and committee members  
(present and past), as well as the regular attendees at our board 

meetings, have shown dedication to the preservation of BHS, 
and I thank them all.  
    Significant monetary contributions have been made by many, 
including The Golden LEAF Foundation, The Josephus Daniels 
Charitable Fund, The Marion Stedman Covington Foundation, 
The Historic Bath Foundation, The Jonathan Havens Foundation, 
Grady White Boats, and The Eddie & Jo Allison Smith Family 
Foundation, as well as individual donors who wish to remain 
anonymous. With the recent Grady White Boats and Smith 
Foundation donation we hope to further develop the adjoining 
corridor into a gallery display area. BHSP sincerely thanks those 
named above, and the many others who have donated money 
and time to help preserve the Bath High School building. 
    Soon the Board will be appointing a Nominating Committee 
for next year’s officers and three board members.  Another year 
has almost passed. Where does the time go? 
Jimmy Edwards 

Bath High School Restoration Program Receives Award 

Message from the President 

     The Bath High School restoration effort has received 
 Preservation North Carolina’s highest annual cash award for 
the progress it has made in restoring the building’s exterior to 
the way it looked in the 1920s. 
     Preservation North Carolina made the announcement of its 
$10,000 Stedman Award at a recent meeting in Asheville and 
specified that the money is to be used in completing the exterior 
restoration. 
    Sandra Harrison, vice president of Bath High School  
Preservation, and Elaine Harrison, an active participant in the 
restoration effort, accepted the award in Asheville.  
     “In giving the award to the Bath High School, “ Sandra  
Harrison said, “Preservation North Carolina was saying, in  
effect, that we are one of the most important preservation  
projects underway in our state.  We are proud indeed of this 
recognition from our state’s most important preservation  
organization.” 
     Sandra, who is also chairman of the school building  
committee, said she was confident that restoration of the 
school’s exterior would be completed well before spring and 
that interior construction would begin in April on rehabbing the 
downstairs as a new home for the Bath Community Library.   
    Sandra also noted that at this point Bath High School  

Preservation has replaced the school’s roof, restored more than 
two thirds of its windows, reconstructed the original  
auditorium portico, and restored the entryways that front on 
Highway 92, the principal thoroughfare in North Carolina’s 
oldest town. 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Participants at Preservation North Carolina’s award ceremonies 
in Asheville are from left:  Sandra Harrison , vice president of 
Bath High School Preservation, Stephanie Meeks, president 
of the National Trust for Historic Preservation, Claudia 
Deviney, regional director of Preservation North Carolina, 
Elaine Harrison of Bath High School Preservation, and  
Myrick Howard, president of Preservation North  Carolina. 
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    One of our very dear 
and loyal members, Sue 
Brinn Conway, passed 
away Monday, October 8, 
2012.   She was a member 
of the Bath High School 
class of 1962.  After work-
ing and traveling the world 
she returned to the Bath 
area and became a vital 
participant in community 

activities.  Fortunately BHSP was one of them. 
She served as Secretary from 2009-2010.   Her 
signature, as secretary, is on the closing  
document for the sale of the school building from 
the Town of Bath to Bath High School  
Preservation.  How fitting for someone that was 

so dedicated to our cause.    

“A Call for Volunteers” 
    BHSP has much to be proud of.  Membership continues to grow.  Progress on restoration and occupation of the build-
ing is within sight. 
     The task ahead is well within reach, but We NEED MORE HELP!  We need “all hands on deck” as we gear up to reach 
the finish line.   There are untapped talents.  Here is where each of you comes into play.  All skills are needed. 
     As we restore the BHSP building it is equally important to build a lasting foundation of active supporters to sustain 
this project for the current and future generation.   Please send your name, e-mail address, phone number, and talent 
you are willing to share, to ideas@bhsp.org    
     If you are interested in serving on the board for a three years term or serve as an officer both beginning in June 
2013, please send your contact information to the Nominating Committee Chair: Connie Bond at 
cbond23@suddenlink.net 
        Sandra Harrison, Vice President 

BHSP FLOAT WINS 
THIRD PLACE IN BATH, 
NC 2012 CHRISTMAS 

PARADE 

Exterior restoration outside old  
cafeteria and upcoming Bath  

Community Library space 
 

mailto:ideas@bhsp.org
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Donations 
 In Honor of Gene Roberts  

by Dr. David & Leslie 
Moore   

 Kay Guirkins Bray  
Class of 1939  

Carol C Boyd  
Rhoda B Sullivan  

Mary S Jarvis  
Polly S Sinclair 

 Edna R Woolard 
 Allene Leggett Tenequer  

Memorial Gifts  

In Memory of Kermit Alligood  
George & Linda Sullivan   

 

 In Memory of Frances Gurkins Gibbs  
John D & Elizabeth Spencer  

Brown & Wood,  
Jeanette Edwards 

Seawall Development Co  
Taylor & Margorie Barnhill  

Martha C & John West  

Kedly Benefits, Inc.    
 

In memory of Rachel Swindell  
Joanne Childs  

George & Linda Sullivan  
Betsy Gray  

Claudia Alligood  
Starlon Credle  

Sandra Harrison 
 

 In Memory of Mattie Black  
George & Linda Sullivan 

 

 In memory of Bill Waters  
George & Linda Sullivan  

 

In memory of Fanny Joyce Moore  
Sherry J Modlin  

 

In memory of G D Elliott  
Sherry J Modlin  
Gracie Mason  

 

In memory of Sue Brinn Conway  
Anna M Mason  

Fenner & Mildred Boyd  
Mollie D Bowen  

Joanne Childs  
Charles (Skipper) & Mary Lynn Edwards  

Dr Paul J & Sandra E Weiland  
Bill Tankard  

Alton B & Mary Edwards  
Polly Mason Strickland  
Bill & Ann K Bertram  

Donnie & Margaret Ann Woolard  
Peggy K Davis  
Oscar L Priest  

G J & Sylvia Machillan  
Jay & Robin Morgan  

Brenda Godley  
Jimmy & Melba Edwards  

Dick & Diane Adams   
Sandra Harrison 

Bath Community EMS & Rescure, Inc. 
Gracie Mason 

Window Donations 
Jack Alligood  

In Memory of Gloria Alligood   
   

 Dianna Boyd  
In Honor of Nelda Ormond  

In Memory of Marie Boyd Cherry     
 

 Shirley B Bullington  
In Memory of Leon Cleveland Boyd    

   

Class of 1942  
In Memory of Eugene Woolard  

by Betty  
Harris, Milan W. Brickhouse, Hilma G.  

Elliott, Carl Smith, Chris Carawan &  

Emma Hudson    
   

Clifton C & Mona Cutler  
In Memory of Gloria Alligood & Robert 

(Bob) C. Alligood     
 

   Mitchell T & Jane Jordan Harris        
Sherry Modlin  

In Memory of Vera Oden  
 

Stephen & Carol Persche  
In Honor of Stephen & Carol Persche   

 

 Eleanor Oakley Trigg  
In memory of Lennie Moore Oakley    

 

Helen Ormond  
In Memory of Thomas Bowen Ormond  
In Honor of Harold, Cynthia, & Kenneth 

Ormond 

Gifts In Kind 
The Quarterdeck  

The Rich Company  
Bath Christian Church  

Preservation NC  
Selby Farms  

Hibbett Sports  
Sandra Harrison  
Claudia Alligood  

Leon & Alice Wingate  
Kelli Hollinger 

 Jackie Norfleet  
Yvonne Waters 
 Connie Bond  

Cori Fritz  
Blackbeard's Slices and Ices 

Grants This Period 
Wells Fargo Foundation  

Jonathan Havens Charitable Trust  
Andrew S McMeel Universal 

Foundation  
Marion Stedman Covington  

Foundation 
 The Historic Preservation 

 Foundation of NC, Inc. 

Donations/Contributions ~ May 10-Nov. 19, 2012 

CHANGE IN BOARD  
MEETINGS 

Board Meetings have previously 
been held the first Tuesday of EACH 
month but starting in January they 
will be EVERY OTHER month at 7:00 

PM.  The annual membership 
meeting will be held on Tuesday 

June 4, 2013 at 7:00 PM. 



2012-2013 BHSP 

Board of Directors 

 

President 
James Edwards 

 

Vice President 
Sandra Harrison 

 

Secretary 
Ruth Dorkin 

 

Treasurer 
Nelda Ormond 

 

Assistant Treasurer 
Star Credle 

 

Claudia Alligood 
John Baldwin 
Connie Bond 

James Russell Boyd 
Betsy O. Boxer 

Muriel Moore, Jr. 
Carol Persche 
Jerol Selby, Jr. 
Karen Waters 

Pirate’s Revenge  is a bi-annual newsletter developed by Bath High 

School Preservation members to provide pertinent information on the 

progress of our organization in preserving our heritage at the BHS 

building. To submit articles or receive future issues, please send an  

e-mail to queenb35@yahoo.comand include “Pirate’s Revenge” in the 

subject line and also view  us on facebook and our website 

www.BHSpreservation.org 

Editorial Staff 
 

Managing Editor 
Betsy Gray 

 

Co-Editor 
Joanne Childs 

 

Contributing 
Writers 

Jimmy Edwards 
Sandra Harrison 

Gene Roberts 
 

Copy Editor 
Nell Godley 
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Location for BHSP Merchandise 
All merchandise may be purchased at the following  

locations: 
Bath Visitors Center 

Board of Realtors, 110 Main St., Bath 

 



Membership/Donor Levels ~ May 10-Nov. 19, 2012 

SWASHBUCKLER ~ $25.00-$74.99 

 MAROON/WHITE PIRATE ~ $75-$149.99 
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William Abeyounis 
Miquel Acevedo 
Robin Alexangen 
Patsy Alligood 
Joseph Alligood 
Frank & Dean Ambrose 
Jane Ambrose 
Gaylon & Carolyn Ambrose 
Galin & Gail Ambrose 
Dona Apple 
Wells Armstrong 
William Axness 
Edward Baidesweiler 
Joshua & Nancy Baker 
John Baldwin 
Sybil Barber 
Taylor & Marjorie Barnhill 
Jean Bennett 
Bill & Ann Bertram 
Maya Best 
Douglas Blake 
Kenneth Ray Bowen 
Mollie Bowen 
Barry Boyd 
Fenner & Mildred Boyd 
John & Peg Braddy 
Kay Bray 
Sylvia Brooks 
Jason Brooks 
Helen Brooks 
Marti Buchanan 
Chris & Peggy Bunn 
Glenda & Linwood Canady 
Gina Cantrell 
Isabelle Cantrell 
Ryan Carpenter 
Donald Carrow 
Bubs Carson 
Celestia Carson 
Ramona Cayton 
Pearson & Joan Chrismon 
Design LLC 
Craig Clancy 

Anna Cobb 
Deborah Cook 
Sonny & Linda Cordon 
Della Faye Corey 
Ernest & Jennifer Cornelius 
Bobbie & Kenneth Cox 
Polly  Cox 
James Cox 
Kerry Cox 
Wayne & Anna Cox 
Julie & Trevor Crawford 
Michael & Kara Crawford 
Everett Crenshaw 
John Crystal 
Doug & Becky Currin 
Louise  Cutler 
Katherine Cutler 
Maurice & Sarah Cutler 
Chris Daniels 
Michael & Kimberly  
           Davenport 
Peggy Davis 
Lula Daw 
Wayland Denton 
Carla Dickerson 
James Douglas 
Nickie Edge 
Marci Edwards 
Hilma Elliott 
Horace & Betty Elliott 
Myron Elliott 
Virginia Elks 
E E Espenshade 
Dale & Daniel Everett 
Helen Everett 
James & Brenda Everett 
Johnny Everett 
Heath Everett 
Sandra Everson 
Gene Fellenger 
Carolyn Fisher 
Allison Freuler 
Laura Frye 

Martha Fulton 
Barbara Gibbs 
B B & Cathy Glisson 
Brenda & Vernon Godley Jr 
Bernard & Barbara Grant 
Kent & Betty Gurganus 
Tom Haigwood 
Talmage Hamilton 
Miranda Hamilton 
Reba Hamilton 
Carolyn Harding 
Donna Hardy 
Edwin & Jade Harris 
Morgan Harris 
Asa Mac Harrison 
Elaine Harrison 
Allain Hart 
Jess Hawkins 
Glinda Hill 
Betsy Lee Hodges 
John & Beverly Holt 
Josephine & Dennis Hookway 
Gregory Holmes 
Josh Hopkins 
Chris  Horne  
Ann Horner 
Eugene & Joyce Huguelet 
Donna Jackson 
Brenda Jarman 
Larry Jarvis 
Judy Jennette 
Toni Jennings 
David Johnson 
Gail L Johnson 
Sally Johnston 
Christine Jones 
Mac Jones ll 
Leslie & Mary Jordan 
Mark & Rosemary Kauffmann 
Tim & Donna Keener 
Janice & Dexter Kemp 
Helen Kizer 
Vernetta  Lange 

G J & Sylvia MacMillan 
Ester Maimfeidt 
Michelle  Manning 
Ramos & Susan Manning  
Anna Mason 
Gracie Mason 
Jack A & Barbara Mason 
Sam & Sandra Matthews 
William McConnell 
Douglas Mercer 
Diane Merryman 
Jean H Messner 
Lou L Miller 
Dorothy Mills 
Susan Modlin 
Bobby  Moore 
Ruby Moore 
Jay & Robin Morgan 
John & Geneva Morgan 
Linda Naylor 
Thomas Nicholson 
Gerald & Mary Lou  Nixon 
Laura O'Brien 
Shelia Ormond 
Dale Panaro 
Tyler Phillips 
Gordon Pippin 
Maggie Potter 
Mary J Raab 
Jimmy Raper 
Jim & Carol Richardson 
Carolyn  Ricks 
Eunice Robbins 
Bobby & Elaine Roberson 
Deborah Roberson 
J C  Roelofs 
Bobby Ross 
L. Stuart Rumley 
Jerol  Selby Jr. 
Emil Mike Shutak 
Mary Ann Sielski 
Gene & Carolyn Simmons 
Bill & Betty Lou Slade 

Jannie Smith 
Emma Lee Smith 
Donald B & Laura T Smithwick 
Mark Soots 
Velsa Spencer 
John & Elizabeth Spencer 
Jeff Staton 
Polly Strickland 
T Frank Styers 
Betty Sutton 
James & Brenda Swanner Jr. 
Bill Tankard 
Robert & Susan Tankard 
Yvonne Tankard 
Jimmy & Linda Taylor 
Donald T Taylor 
John Taylor 
Shane & Jennifer Taylor 
Delores Teachey 
Ethel Temple 
Dal & Kay Tetterton 
Tom & Wanda Kay Thompson 
G. Earl Trevathan Jr. 
Walt  Tuten  
Alton & Mary Waters Jr.  
David Waters 
 Judith S. Waters  
Rudy & Jean Waters 
 Franklin Watson  
John & Martha West  
Margie White  
George Whitley Sr  
Nancy Windley  
John & Gloria Windley 
 B B  Woolard  
Joyce Cox  Woolard  
Dale & Jeannie Woolard  
William Woolard  
Terry Woolard 
 Paul Woolard  
Wayne   Woolard  
Phyllis Woolard  
Frances Zacchio  

Dick & Diane Adams  
Fenner & Faye Ambrose  
Mark & Joyce Aydlett  
Hannah Bagwell  
Ian & Caroline Banwell  
Mary Linda Batchelor  
Wade & Carolyn Biggs  
James & Betty Lou Blanton  
Anne Booth  
Rodney & Jean Bowen  
Dal & Robin Boyd  
Deliah Boyd  

Larry Boyd  
Topper & Rhunell  Boyd    
Barbara & Laurie Bradshaw  
Johnathan & Dana Brooks  
J R & Joyce Bunting     
 C M Cartwright  
George Chrismon  
Bill & Betty Cochran  
Jack & Mary Crabtree  
Harold & Charlotte Cutler, Sr.  
Ruth Dorkin  
W Russell & Patricia D  Duke Jr.  

Claude & Sandra Dupree  
Judith Edwards    
 Johnny & Terry Everett  
Velma Faucette  
Kelly  Gurganus  
Joe & Ellen Heck    
 Pamela & Edward Hodges 
 Edward & Pam Hodges, Jr.      
Forrest Jarett  
Billy & Hannah Jones  
Cliff & Rachel Jordan  
Richard Karanian 

 Pat & Gail Kenefick  
Gerald Klas  
Frances Latham  
Curtis & Sybil Leary  
Peggy LeBolo  
Rita Lee  
Pat & Michael Mansfield  
Keith Mason  
Pat & Ilene McClain  
Eldred & Mariann McQueen 
 Art Meeder  
Deborah Minor  

Continued on page 4 



BUCCANEER ~ $150-$299.99 

CROSSBONES ~ $300-$499.99 

BLACKBEARD ~ $500-$999.99 

FRIENDS OF T.A. & MOLLY  BROOKS 

$1000-$4,999.99 

You are living history in preserving your dreams, visions and memories for the future generations. 
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Membership/Donor Levels ~ May 10-Nov. 19, 2012 
     

Jim & Emily Albera  
Jack Alligood  
Jamie & Sylvia Barnhill  
Larry G. Boyd 
 Christine Bunn  
John & Sarah Burgess  
John & Kristin Carroll  
Jack & Julie Chesson  
Karl & Kathy Chiang  
James & Louise J Clement 
Sue Conway  
Starlon Credle  
Peggy Daw 
Mary Ellen Dean  
Robert & Charlotte Edwards  
John & Marcia Fisher  
Haywood & Frances Gibbs 
 Betsy Gray 
 Jay & Ellen Hardin  
Mitchel & Jane Harris  
Ted & Sylvia Hill  
Billy & Nancy Hill 
 Mary Ellen Holland  
Patricia & Samuel Johnson      
Andy Mason  
David &Teresa Mays  
Scott, Liz, & Molly McGowan 
 Weldon & Hilda McLawhorn  
 

Joseph & Sarah Miller   
Virginia Minges 
 Jean Mink  
Ronald & Lexie Moore  
Helen  Ormond 
 Harold & Nelda Ormond Jr  
Brian & Suzanne  Pecheles  
Carol & Stephen Persche  
Frederick & Florence  Richardson 
Eric & Joanna Slade  
Carl & Gerry Smith  
Lou Sullivan 
 Sandra Tankard  
Nancy Thomas  
Stephen Tucker  
John  T Ward  
Karen Waters  
Sandra Weiland  
Johnie & Roy Williams  
Walter & Marie Williams  
Leon & Alice Wingate  
Earnestine Woolard  
Cedric & Barbara Woolard     
First South Bank    
Roanoke Ins Group, Rick Perry    
East Coast Equipment, LLC   
BHS Class of 1942    
The Rich Company    
Shirley Bullington  

Claudia Alligood  
William & Carolyn Byrd Jr.  
David Elliott  
Donna M Kelly  
Sherry Modlin  
Wallace & Patty Selby  
Eleanor Trigg  

Eric & Yvonne Waters  
Grace Whitley  
Dwain & Melony Woolard 
 Steve & Jean Woolard  
Active Network    
Old Towne Country Kitchen        
Flanders Filters Corp   

George & Loretta Bowen 
 Betsy & Mark Boxer  
Dianna Boyd  
James & Phyllis Boyd  
Joanne Childs  
Vicki & Ed Clement  
Clifton & Mona Cutler  
Skipper & Mary Lynn Edwards Surry 
& Dorothy Everett  
Michael Godley  

Sandra Harrison 
Margaret Midyette  
Terry Pace  
Thomas F Trevathan   
Keech & Company   
Impressions Marketing Group Inc  
PCS Administration   
Executive Personnel Group LLC 
Walmart Foundation    
Beaufort County Arts Council  

William & Blanche Monroe  
David & Leslie Moore  
Muriel Moore  
Mark Moore 
J.C. & Delores Morgan  
Gerald & Barbara Morris  
Edwin T & Rachel Nelson lll  
Barbara Oliver  
Darlene Ormond  
Frank & Gail Plunkett  
Oscar Priest  
Brenda C Respess  
Howard & Nancy Robertson 
Del & Lynn Ross  
George & Madge Ross, Jr  
Dave & Karen Sayer  
W M  Scales     
Chip & Angelia Shackelford  
John & Jean Shook  
Josephine & Weldon Simmons  
John Spain  
Starley & Cynthia Stell  
George & Linda Sullivan  
Michael & Linda Swanner   
 Ronald & Nan Taylor 
 Earl & Lois Tetterton  

Rosemary Turnage  
Becky Tuten  
Mrs. Uzzell Uzzell  
Theodore & Kim VanEssendelft      
Sue Waters  
Horace Waters  
Ann Whichard  
Jason Williams 
 Sylvia Winfrey  
Myra Wingate  
Donnie & Margaret  Woolard  
Chubby & Velma Woolard  
Kelly Benefits Inc.    
Seawell Development Co    
New Beginnings of Bayview    
Roberson's Heating & AC, LLC    
Down On Main St. 
Robert & Gennie Weatherington    
Bath Athletic Boosters Club   
 Bath Creek Realty    
Bath Harbor Marina Inc.    
M&W Sales  
Byron Midgette  
Paul Funeral Home    
Carl Smith   

 MAROON/WHITE PIRATE  

~ $75-$149.99 (continued from page 3) 

Jimmy & Connie Bond  
James & Melba Edwards  
Richard & Cori  Fritz  
A T & Martha Venters  
Jack & June Wallace  
Wells Fargo/Foundation    
NC Community Foundation    
Johnathan Havens Charitable Trust    
Andrew S McMeel Universal  
           Foundation    
Josephus Daniels Charitable Fund of  
            Triangle Community   

 Weinstein-Friedlein    
Marion Stedman  
Covington Foundation   
 Pfizer Foundation Matching Gift    
The Richard A Fritz Co.    
Steve Lee, Lee Chevrolet/Buick   
The Historic Preservation  
          Foundation of NC, Inc    
Eugene & Susan Roberts  
Mr & Mrs John Whichard 
  


